
Coronavirus Adherence to the  
California Department of Public Health and 

City of Los Angeles Mayoral Directives 

 California Public Health Department, “Recommend(s) that 
participants minimize close contact (e.g., recommending no hand 
shaking or hugging) “Achieving space between individuals of 
approximately six feet is advisable.” – (California Department of 
Public Health Guidelines, Mass Gatherings Guidance on Novel 
Coronavirus or COVID19, March 7, 2020) 

Mayor Eric Garcetti states, “The City will stagger entry for visitors 
in public buildings to no more than 50 at a time — including City 
museums, libraries, parks, pools, and community centers. Transit 
locations and similar facilities, including LAX and the Port of Los 
Angeles, as well as all City shelters, are exempt from this 
requirement at this time.” – (Mayoral Directive, March 12, 2020) 

The Security Credentials Section (Badge Office) will implement 
the following steps to help prevent the spread of the novel 
COVID-19 virus: 

“At any one time there are more than 10 visitors at a time 
we will stagger entry into this facility.” 

and 

“Implement social distancing of 6 feet per person.” 

Your understanding and cooperation in combatting the spread of 
this contagion is greatly appreciated. 




